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In our initial client meeting, we are often asked if there is a standard settlement amount for a 

Baltimore medical malpractice case. The short answer is no. 

When it comes medical malpractice, every case is different. The settlement amount offered in 

your case will depend upon the specific facts, including the injury and the extent of the damages. 

There are many nuances that determine a reasonable settlement amount, such as: 

• Impact the injury has on earning capacity 

• Impact the injury has on life functions 

• How the jury perceives the injured party 

• The atmosphere in the geographic area concerning medical malpractice 

How We Can Help 

The bottom line is that only an experienced attorney can give you an idea of what type of 

settlement you might expect. 

If you believe that you may have suffered from medical malpractice, it is important to speak with 

an attorney who specializes in this area as soon as possible. Upon meeting with a medical 

malpractice attorney, you will be asked to explain what happened in as much detail as possible. It 

is helpful to bring a copy of your medical records as well. The attorney will then be able to 

discuss your legal options with you. 

  

The Baltimore medical malpractice attorneys of Hyatt & Weber, P.A. understand the potentially 

devastating impact of a serious medical mistake. If you or someone you love has been injured 

due to someone else’s negligence, we are here to help. Our injury attorneys are experienced and 

dedicated to pursuing the compensation you deserve. 

  

To better understand your rights, contact us today at leads@hwlaw.com or 410-777-5707 for a 

free consultation. 

 


